
Parent Links 2022 

 

Good afternoon Lake Forest parents and Happy Friday! 

 

With 28 days of school left there is much to share and lots happening! This Saturday is our 

last Saturday camp. Anyone who previously turned in a permission slip is welcome to come 

from 8-12. 

 

Attention to all parents whose children currently ride a Broward County school bus. All 

current, eligible students using bus transportation for the upcoming school year must 

register for their bus assignment. A flyer went home to these eligible students with 

information on how to register.  

Remember… 

•    Make sure you log in with your child’s Clever Account 

•    Eligible students only who are registered by June 15th will be guaranteed a bus for the 

first day of school 

•    Copy and paste this link to register: https://tfsweb.browardschools.com/ride 

•    If you have questions, you may call district transportation at 754-321-4499 

 

Next week begins state testing. It is very important that your child gets a good night’s sleep 

each night, eats a good healthy breakfast either here or at home and most importantly 

arrives to school on time!  We want every child to be successful. 

Finally, Spread the word… Next Friday May 6th is our annual Kindergarten Round Up. If you 

have a child that will be 5 years old by September 1st, please plan to attend the Round Up 

as we can provide you with any changes in registration, curriculum and more. You’ll even 

get a tour of our Kindergarten classes. Presentation will begin promptly at 9:00 AM. Please 

bring your ID for entrance to the campus. Hope to see you there! 

 

Para la traducción de esta información, llame a la oficina al 754-323-6350. Gracias 

 


